

P.O. Box 1749 Halifax, Nova Scotia B3J 3A5 Canada

ADVISORY COMMITTEE FOR PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES

February 21, 2003

Mayor Kelly and Members of Halifax Regional Council

Dear Sirs:

Re: Snow Clearing of Sidewalks

At the Advisory Committee for Persons with Disabilities meeting of February 17, 2003 and previous meetings, there has been a great deal of discussion surrounding the subject of snow clearing of sidewalks. It is the Committee's wish that staff be directed to investigate snow clearing of sidewalks in areas of the Municipality which are not presently being done by HRM. The Committee supports any move Council deems appropriate to provide snow removal. This would be a benefit, not only to the disabled, but seniors.

Yours very truly

Paul D. Connors

Chair

Advisory Committee for Persons with Disabilities